
APPENDIX G 
Vancouver Street | Plaza Overviews

ROYAL ATHLETIC PARK
The proposed closure at Royal Athletic Park can be used for a suite of community events, activities 
and programming opportunities without limiting special event vehicle access into the park itself.

Given the dynamic use of Royal Athletic Park and uncertainty for the future use of the adjacent 
surface parking lot, the design for the plaza space itself will be limited to surface paint treatments 
and new trees as a part of the intersection upgrades at Caledonia Street. 

McClure Street Plaza
To accompany the closure at McClure and Vancouver Street a small pedestrian plaza is proposed. 
The plaza will include raised planters, seating, street trees and additional landscaping. 

Considerations for a unique surface treatment to further differentiate the space from the asphalt 
road way could be explored further through detailed design and in context of overall project 
budget. 


